
 
From:   
Sent: 25 October 2019 13:00 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Pavilion and MUGA 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This email sets out our position with regards to the proposed Asset Transfer request pending 
with Glasgow City Council to give a 25 year lease of Cathkin Park and its pavilion (for 
annual rent £1) to the Jimmy Johnstone Charitable Trust. (Who  are affiliated to the Academy 
which currently already rents the pavilion and has access to the Park for football at £1/year).  
 
The Mount Florida Community Trust strongly oppose the restriction of access to green space 
that this would result in for all residents of Mount Florida and surrounding areas and do not 
consider this proposed transfer to be in the best interests of the wider community. 
 
We note the application was signed on 10/07/18 but we would also highlight that this has not 
been well publicised to date. 
 
Regards 
 
Mount Florida Community Trust  
 
 
 




